
Chris Platel Newsletter: November 5, 2008 – OH! WHAT A NIGHT! 

Dear Friends, 

I want to say so much, and yet I can find no words to express how I feel 

about Barack Obama being our President Elect.   

I have been overcome with emotion these past 2 months since my return 

from spending the summer in England.  So much has happened in the world. 

And so much has happened in my world.  All has to be processed, and I'm 

sure that I will be doing a lot of that when I am in Martha's Vineyard again 

for more Voice Movement Training and a Conference coming up this weekend 

for 10 days. 

In the meantime I would like to share with you a song that I heard on Oprah 

today, because it says it all.  We can and must go forward together as a 

country, and as a planet.  Please enjoy 

http://www.oprah.com/media/20081105_tows_electionsong 

With love and gratitude for my connection with you all. 

Chris : ) 

Christine-Anne Plâtel 

www.consciousconnections.com 

 


